Gentet, Matthias

From: Craig, Tessa

Sent: 28 October 2016 14:31

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Application Reference 2015/6734/P 10 Clorane Gardens NW37PR

Please redact and upload

Tessa Craig
Planning Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 6750

flin]E]s’

You can sign up to our new and improved planning e-alerts to let you know about new
planning applications, decisions and appeals.

From: Philip [mailto:

Sent: 27 October 2016 14:14

To: Craig, Tessa

Cc: jane muende

Subject: Application Reference 2015/6734/P 10 Clorane Gardens NW37PR

Dear Ms Craig.

Further to my previous correspondence of 25/10/16.

Clause 4.9 of the BIA audit states that no 14 Clorane gardens does not have a basement.No 14 does have a
basement .We are concerned as to this ommission

Could you please acknowledge receipt.

yours sincerely.

Philip and Jane Ross



